
 
 
 
 
 
 

HUNTINGTON CITY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Notice is here by given that the Huntington City Council will hold a Public Hearing in conjunction with 
its regularly scheduled council meeting on Wednesday, January 17th at Huntington City Hall located at 
20 South Main.  Meeting will start promptly at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Items of business:   

• The rate increase by Castle Valley Special Service District affecting only those who have culinary 
water connections and live outside the city limits. 

 

• Increase the inactive secondary water rate 
 
Posted January 10th, 2024 
   
The public is invited to attend all City council meetings.  If you need special accommodation to 
participate in the above meeting, please notify, Jenene Hansen City Recorder,  
(435) 687-2436, at least 3 working days prior to the meeting. 
 
 
Jenene Hansen 
Huntington City Recorder 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


